
Registration 
Registration for next school year has

begun.  We ask that you send back your
forms as soon as possible whether you are

returning or not.  

Book Fair
Next week is the Book Fair!  The students

will have a preview day on Tuesday to
make wish lists.  There is also a hand-out
in today’s folder to give you some ideas of
the books being offered. Shopping times

are as follows:
Wednesday 3:00-4:30 After school family

shop
Friday-During class time

No School
Reminder that there is NO school on

Monday February 17th due to President’s
Day.

Read-a-thon
Our annual Read-a-thon fundraiser will

take place the first two weeks of March.  It
is a very easy fundraiser for the families to
do.  Last year we were able to raise money
for PA to support the classrooms with field
trips, supplies, family nights, and teacher

lunches/gifts. 

Around the School
Montessori is continuing their exploration
of Dinosaurs.

Kindergarten is working on money,
numbers, and prepositions.

Primary has begun their unit on space.  

Third is writing informative pieces.

Intermediate and Jr. High are hard at work
on their Science Fair projects.

Upcoming Dates
February 17th: No School

February 18th-21st: Book Fair
February 24th: 2nd Trimester ends

March 4th: Family Night
March 5th: Ash Wednesday

March 14th: No School-Teacher PD

 Mardi Gras
Come celebrate Fat Tuesday with us.  We
will have King Cake, crafts, zydeco music
and fellowship on March 4th at 6:30. We

look forward to seeing you there!

Family Connection
Prince of Peace School

Week of :

February 10th-14th

Love God    Love People    Make Disciples   Change the World

This Family Newsletter is published weekly and sent home with the youngest student each Thursday.
Please post your copy at home or work as a reminder of school events and activities.




